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The north side of the Lace Mill,
pictured here in 1950, before
West Avenue was extended and
connected to Waverly Avenue.
The waters of the lake at that
time came close to the mill
buildings.

A copy of the letter
sent to the employees
of the Lace Mill on
October 15, 1954,
informing them of the
impending closure of
the mill.




